For the Attention of:



Sutton Amateur Operatic and Dramatic Society

Newsletter 037 - October 2011



Puss in Boots

Rehearsals: Principals on Monday evenings

Chorus on Friday evenings

Movement on Wednesdays (starting after

half term)

If for any reason you have to miss a rehearsal please remember you MUST contact

Producer (Monday rehearsals)
MD (Friday rehearsals)or
Choreographer (Weds rehearsals)
and let them know.

Thinking ahead to Show Week, the Production and Stage teams have to put in many hours work to set up the lighting and sound systems, scenery and costumes and several more hours are required to pull-out and restore the Village Hall back to "normal" after the last performance.

This has previously been done on Sunday morning and we need **MORE VOLUNTEERS**, otherwise we will have to start on Saturday evening instead of having our usual After Show Party.

We will be asking you during the last week of rehearsals if you will help us on the Sunday morning

Tickets will be available after half term, but you can get your Advance Orders in now. Bring your completed Advance Booking Forms to rehearsals.

APRIL 2012

The Committee have chosen the musical All Shook Up for our Main Show of 2012

We believe this will be the NODA Premiere for this show in the North of England



Inspired by and featuring the songs of Elvis Presley.

Into a square little town in a square little state - somewhere in the midwest in the 1950's - rides a guitar-playing roustabout who changes everything and everyone he meets in this hip-swiveling, lip-curling musical fantasy that'll have you jumpin' out of your blue suede shoes with such classics as "Heartbreak Hotel," "Jailhouse Rock," and "Don't Be Cruel."

Please see the attached PDF for synopsis and more details of cast requirements

Read Through – Thursday 20th October - 7.30pm at the Hut Please come along for further details from the Production Team

Auditions – Thursday 10th November - 7.30pm at the Hut You must be 16 years or over on Sept 1st 2011 to audition for this show

Production Team

Co-Producers – Doreen Smith and Bryan Blackie Musical Director – David Boddy Choreographer – Alison Waters

Any further questions please contact David Boddy.

? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ? ?

Quiz Night

The brave few who turned out on a very wet and windy evening thoroughly enjoyed the Quiz Night on Saturday 8th October with Question Master Mr David Boddy.

The next Quiz Night will be In January

??????????



The audience were all very complimentary about our Autumn Production

Although not quite a sellout, we will have made over £700 profit – which goes some way to offset the £2000+ loss on Sugar!

Thanks to everyone involved

2013

Yes, we are just announcing details of auditions for our 2012 show – All Shook Up – but it is also time to start thinking about 2013. If you have any suggestions as to what you would ike us to produce in 2013, or for Production Team for the 2013 show please either reply to this email or email/contact David Boddy

Dates for Your Diary

2011

every Monday Principals Rehearsals - Puss in Boots The Hut – 7.30pm every Friday Chorus Rehearsals - Puss in Boots The Hut – 7.30pm October 13th Body Shop evening The Hut – 7.30pm October 20th All Shook Up - Read Through The Hut – 7.30pm November 10th All Shook Up - Auditions The Hut - 7.30pm December 7th – 10th Puss in Boots Village Hall - 7.15pm Sat Matinee - 2.15pm

2012

2013

August 30th – 31st Calendar Girls Village Hall - 7.15pm

Society Contacts

President	Doreen Smith	01535 632553
Chairman	Bryan Blackie	01535 632289
Secretary	David Boddy	01535 662944
Treasurer	Liz Ross	01535 648806
Child Protection	James Jennings	07985 206822
	Liz Ross	01535 648806

Puss in Boots

MD	David Boddy	01535 662944
Producer	Philip Smith	07581 434305
Choreographer	Alex Blackie	01535 632289

All Shook Up

MD	David Boddy	01535 662944
Producer	Bryan Blackie/Doreen Smith	01535 632289
		01535 632553

Choreographer Alison Waters

Don't forget to keep checking our website for news and events

http://sutton-in-cravenamateurs.co.uk

Please contact David Boddy with any suggestions or contributions (d.r.boddy@btinternet.com)